



General Conference World Headquarters

Office of the President

12501 Old Columbia Pike Silver Spring, Maryland 20904-6600 USA Telephone: (301) 680-6602 Fax: (301) 680-6624

October 9, 2009

Dr. Steward W. Shankel 9450 Jeffrey Dr. Redlands, CA 92373

Dear Dr. Shankel:

Thank you for your letter of October 6. It may have taken some time for a detailed answer to your letter of July 31st to come to you. You should, however, by now have received the response from our General Conference treasurer Bob Lemon. I trust that will adequately answer your questions.

Very sincerely

Jan Paulsen President